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Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: Morning Mayor Desjardins-follow up my voicemail on social procurement BCSPI

From: Rob Fisher <rfisher@scalecollaborative.ca> 

Date: July 7, 2021 at 5:59:21 PM PDT 

To: Barb Desjardins <barbara.desjardins@esquimalt.ca> 

Cc: Colleen Evans <Colleen.Evans@campbellriver.ca> 

Subject: Re: Morning Mayor Desjardins-follow up my voicemail on social procurement BCSPI 

  

Good afternoon Mayor Desjardins,   

 

Colleen has let me know that Esquimalt will be joining BCSPI. We are extremely pleased to have you join 

the Initiative. 

 

Each BCSPI member nominates a political-level (Board or Council) lead to sit on the BCSPI steering 

committee and a staff lead that we can work with to manage taking social procurement forward in their 

organization. This is usually a CAO/CFO type leadership position that can provide direction and allocate 

resources accordingly. 

 

Our next step would be for me to send steering committee invitations to your political lead and a 

welcome package to your nominated staff lead. I will also advise the City of Victoria to send an invoice 

for your member dues. Would you please be able to let me know who will be nominated for both these 

roles? 

 

Best, 

Rob 

 

On Mon, Jul 5, 2021 at 1:18 PM Rob Fisher <rfisher@scalecollaborative.ca> wrote: 

Thanks Colleen. Barb - please let me know if I can provide any additional supporting info.  

 

Best, 

Rob 

 

On Mon, Jul 5, 2021 at 12:01 PM Colleen Evans <colleenevans@shaw.ca> wrote: 

Morning Barb, that’s great!  I’ve copied Rob on this email as well so he can provide any further information 

you might need in support of tonight’s Council meeting.  The fees for BCSPI are based on your AVICC 

member dues.  Please don’t hesitate to let me know if there’s anything else you need.  I’m looking forward 

to hearing how your Council meeting goes.   

Best, 

Colleen 

 

From: Barb Desjardins <Barbara.Desjardins@esquimalt.ca> 

Date: Monday, July 5, 2021 at 11:54 AM 

To: "Colleen.Evans@campbellriver.ca" <Colleen.Evans@campbellriver.ca> 

Cc: "colleenevans@shaw.ca" <colleenevans@shaw.ca> 

Subject: Re: Morning Mayor Desjardins-follow up my voicemail on social procurement BCSPI 
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Hi Colleen: your note is on our agenda tonight and I would like to anticipate the cost of membership. You 

indicate its the same as municipal association fees, are you referring to AVICC fees? Or UBCM? If I can 

understand this I can get the numbers from staff for councils consideration. 

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

> On Jun 28, 2021, at 1:42 PM, Colleen Evans wrote: 

>  

> Hi Barb 

> Hopefully you are managing to stay cool in this heatwave, it’s a safety concern for many of our residents 

so good to ocean access close by and air conditioning in public buildings. I left a voicemail this morning as 

follow up to the presentation you and Council received o`  
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